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TERM 1 Week 3                               10 February 2023 

Newy News 

The Newry News is usually published fortnightly on 
Fridays. Please keep an eye out in your email as the 
calendar is regularly updated including information 
about excursions or other events.  Separate permission 
notes for all excursions and activities will be sent home 
with your children. The Newry News also shows parents 
what the classes have been learning over the previous 
weeks. 

Hats 

Parents please check each day that your child has a hat 

as we do follow the sun safe policy of ‘no hat play in the 

shade’ and this can disappoint some children. Congratulations to our School leaders for 2023. 

 

Term 1 2023 

Week 4   

Wednesday, 15 February Headlands District Swimming Trials 

Wednesday, 15 February P&C Meeting 5:30 pm 

 Friday, 17th February  Bookclub Loop closes 3pm 

 Week 5 

Wednesday, 22nd February Lennox Coast Principals Network Meeting 

 Week 6 

Saturday, 4th March Regeneration Family Day Mullumbimby 

Week 7 

Tuesday, 7th March Anxiety Project Implementation Coach Training- Mrs Ruskin 

Wednesday, 8th March PE professional Learning – Mrs Carroll 

Lighthouse Valley Learning Community (LVLC) and Valley of Small Schools 
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Sibling Enrolments 

If your child has younger siblings who will be 
attending Newrybar Public School in future years, 
please complete the form sent home with your child 
today and return to the office so we can add them to 
our lists for the upcoming years.  

Uniform Orders 

A uniform order form was sent home with your child 
today. Please ensure you order enough for your 
child, including winter items. Orders are due by 
Friday, 17 February. We will not be placing another 
uniform order until the end of Term 3. Due to limited 
space in the office, only limited uniforms can be kept 
in stock at school. 
 

Senior Art & Drama 

Senior students were introduced to shadow art. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Library Days 

Library days are, Yrs 4-6 Wednesday and K/1 and Yr 

2/3 Friday. Please remind your children to return 

library books by their library day. Returns can be 

made any day by placing books in the returns box on 

the library table. All students are encouraged to 

borrow regularly as there is a wide selection of books 

for all ages available.  

Kindergarten Maths 

Kindergarten students have been learning to read, 

write and recognise numbers to 10. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headlands District Swimming Trials 

Wishing Newrybar Public School swimmers Harry, 
Noah, Amelia & Juno who will be representing the 
VoSS team, all the best at the Headlands district 
trials at Ballina Memorial Pool next Wednesday.  

Update Contact Details  

Today your child has a note for parents to update 
current family contact details on file. Please 
complete the attached note and return to the office 
with the contact information sheet so we have your 
most up-to-date details on file. 

Joggers for PE and Sport 

Sport is Wednesday and PE is Thursday. Please send 
your children in joggers on these days, with a hat 
and water bottle. 

Home Readers 

Students are starting to get home readers. We ask 
that parents read these with your children and 
return the pouch to school bags every day as we 
use these same books in class activities . Even if you 
didn't read the book it still needs to come to school 
every day. 



4-6 Music 

The senior class have been learning recorders and in 

groups are participating in ‘Battle of the Recorders’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2-3 Maths 

Students in year 2-3 have been practicing their 

multiplication. 



. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 6 Snow Trip 

The Snow trip for Years 5 & 6 is on this year from 

Sunday 13  -  Friday 18 August. A reminder email will 

be sent today with the Expression of Interest form 

and payment schedule. Please note deposits are now 

due. Let Maureen in the office know if you’d like to 

pay using your child’s FIA ‘Fees In Advance’. If your 

child will not be attending, please also let the office 

know. 

 

 

 

 

Late Arrivals 

If your child arrives late to school please do not drop 

them at the gate. They must be accompanied by 

their parent / carer to the office with a reason for 

being late. 

Service NSW vouchers 

Service NSW offers parents and carers of all children 

aged 4.5 - 18 years who have a current Medicare 

card and are enrolled in school from Kindergarten to 

Year 12, two $100 Active Kids and one $100 Creative 

Kids vouchers per calendar year. These can be used 

for many different activities outside of school. In 

addition, parents and carers can also apply for a one 

off Back to School voucher of $150 (3 x $50 

vouchers) that can be used at registered businesses 

to help families pay for any school supplies. Click on 

the links below for more information. 

Active Kids Voucher 

Creative Kids Voucher 

Back to School Voucher 

The Department of Education are looking at 

implementing a system so the Back to School 

vouchers may be accepted at school. We will notify 

you if and when this happens. 

Bangalow Bluedogs 

Females in football are shining brighter than ever 

before, and 2023 is set to be the biggest year yet 

for Women’s football. 

We want you to play with us! We promise to 

create a community that is supportive, inclusive 

and offers equal opportunity. 

We are particularly looking for females to make up 

an Under 11s or Under 12s all girls team—please 

call Tara (Bluedogs Female Liaison) on 0427 895 

700 if your daughter would like to join this team. 

Registrations are now open and teams are starting 

to form. Go to bangalowbluedogs.com.au and click 

register. 

 

 

 

 

 

Byron Bay FC Soccer Season 

Registration for Byron Bay FC is now open for the 

2023 season at playfootball.com.au. Miniroos 

mixed and all girls teams available in age groups 5 

- 11. Youth competition from 12 and up, training 

starting soon! Season and registration information 

available on our website https://

www.byronbayfc.com.au/miniroos and Byron Bay 

FC social media facebook.com/ByronBay FC 
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